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On Moday, September 26, the Dean of the Faculty of Geodesy, prof. Damir Medak arrived to
Hvar and visited Hvar Observatory to get a closer insight into activities and the life at the
Observatory. Hrvoje Božić, Bojan Vršnak and Toni Visković showed the Dean solar and stellar
telescopes, explained the scientific programs and strategies of the Observatory and briefed him
about some infrastructural problems.  
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